
Report analyses collectively negotiated wage and 
productivity trends

 Europe 

A new report from the Eurofound research agency analyses trends in collectively 
negotiated wages compared to productivity over the 2000-2017 period. The report 
says that: "From an employee perspective...applying harmonised consumer prices, 
wages per employee have grown more slowly than productivity since the beginning 
of the millennium and the gap has been widening, despite hourly wages having 
been more aligned." It adds that: "In most countries with available data (14 EU 
Member States), there has been a positive wage drift since the early 2000s, 
indicating that actual wages have grown more than collectively agreed pay."
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